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2021:1574PVL Anlonia Mitchell 06:04:2021 19:58:22 INT Our garden adjoins the Sheephaven's Garden and can comment on the surprising lack of noise that comes
from it. Whilst obviously present it is not significant and the patrons are respectful of locals. Other
establishments in Camden would benefit from following this example! We see no reason why this good
behaviour would not continue with this request for additional tables at the front. In addition to this we wish to
note that although we do not personally frequent the pub the licence holder is always polite, manages his
patrons well and keeps the area clean and tidy. With this in mind, we support this application.

Ben jacob 06:04:2021 23:16:49  SUPPRT | support this propesal. Considering the year the hospitality industry has had, and the desire for everyone to
get out to the pub, having this would be a great benefit to the business and the local community.

2021/1574/PVIL Mr and Mrs 06/04/2021 00:14:04 OB This is a quiet residential area and the pub has not been allowed to have tables and chairs out after 9pm
Chandler because of this, as it would cause high levels of disturbance to residents living close by (who are already kept
awake by the noise in the beer garden at the rear). Adding more tables and chairs outside the front will
increase noise levels and attract further people to hang around outside. This is not an appropriate location for
an increased presence on the street of loud and drunk people adjacent to a council estate where
Indeed the large blue table and four chairs drawn on the plan (which has never previously been

located there) is literally adjacent to the entry gate to the block. So the current plan is not accurate in this
regard

| note also that the pavement is not wide enough to allow for two layers of tables and chairs. What has been
drawn is not physically possible as it means that people in the two lines of tables will be literally sitting 10cm
away from each cther, shoulder to shoulder, and not socially distanced. The plan as drawn is therefore not
accurate and gives a false impression that there is sufficient space for the arrangement as proposed, which
there is not. There is also no way to keep people from moving the tables further away so that they have an
adequate amount of space to sit in, which will mean the remaining free pavement will be too narrow for people
to pass by easily.

We have suffered with people standing outside after leaving the pub shouting at each other, urinating and
vomiting inte my basement lightwell and against my garden wall and
door for a number of years now. No control is exercised over people in terms of dispersal as there are very
few staff on hand and no-one is on door duty (unlike pubs on the High Street). We therefore have absolutely
no confidence that the additional tables and chairs will be adequately policed by the staff, nor that noise
volumes will be kept low. Unfortunately some of the people who use this pub are gquite intimidating and make it
unpleasant to pass by - especially during some match days.

We ask that you PLEASE KEEP OUR NAME AND ADDRESS REDACTED as we do not feel safe as a

consequence.
2021/1574/PV1L Katherine 06/04:2021 22:49:47  SUPNOT As local residents (just around the corner on Arlington Rd), we are happy to support this application. We have
Churcher no trouble with the pub and believe this will help its business after what we imagine to have been an extremely
difficult year.
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